
 

 
Expression of Interest 

 
New Zealand U21 Squad Physiotherapist 

Fixed Term, Part Time – 1st July – 31st December 2024 
 

Expressions of interest are now being called for the position of New Zealand U21 Physiotherapist. 
This is an exciting opportunity to not only work with New Zealand’s future Silver Ferns but also to 
play a key role in the 2024 NZU21 squad campaign as they prepare for the World Youth Cup in 
Gibraltar in September 2025. 
 
The New Zealand U21 Physiotherapist will lead the squad in relevant Netball New Zealand Female 
Athlete Health (FAH), Wellbeing and Physiotherapy programme for the U21 squad in consultation 
with the NNZ Lead Physiotherapist and Sports Medical Director.  
 
The successful applicant will hold a New Zealand recognised Physiotherapy qualification, (minimum 
of 5 years), have a current New Zealand APC (Annual practicing certificate) and have experience 
working within the High Performance environment, ideally Netball. They will be a sound clinician, a 
strong team player and an experienced and skilled communicator.  
  
This is a fixed term part time contract covering camps and tours and a physiotherapy co-ordinating 
role (half a day a week). The contracted position requires the successful applicant to be available for 
all squad camps and tours this year. With a view to extending the contract next year to the U21 
World Cup. 
 
Dates to be finalised: 
7th – 10th August – Squad Camp  
16th – 24th August – Tour Fiji (TBC) 
October – Squad Camp  
   
If you believe you have the right attributes, knowledge, and experience to add value to the NNZ High 
Performance Programme, please send a cover letter and curriculum vitae to: 

 
Netball NZ Applications 

Email:  applications@netballnz.co.nz 
 

Closing date for applications is:  
4.00pm, Friday 24th May  
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